
Points to note for visiting “teamLab:
Continuous” exhibition of “Art@Harbour
2024” (with video)

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) is presenting the
large-scale outdoor art project "Art@Harbour 2024" from today (March 25) to
June 2 at Tamar Park and the Central and Western District Promenade (Central
Section). The exhibition opens from 6.30pm to 11pm. Members of the public who
wish to enter the lawn area for a better visiting experience by interacting
with the exhibits are required to pre-book their visits through the Klook
system every Monday at noon for the visiting sessions in the following week.
They can also register for available same-day quota at 1pm daily.
Reservations are not required for visiting other areas and exhibits of
"Science in Art". To ensure a better visiting experience, the LCSD reminds
visitors of the following points to note:

(1) Visiting time for each registered session is limited. Registered visitors
should arrive at the exhibition on time for the pre-registered period.

(2) Visitors are reminded to maintain a quiet environment, keep moving along
slowly and avoid running or prolonged stops during the visit. Exits are
located on both sides of the exhibition area near the promenade.

(3) Do not slap exhibits as it may affect visitors behind the exhibits.

(4) Beware of uneven ground and take care of children.

(5) To allow more visitors to enjoy the display and to provide a better
visiting experience, clearance may be implemented every night at some of the
exhibition areas to disperse crowds. Visitors should follow the instructions
of on-site staff during clearance and co-operate with them in an orderly
manner. 

(6) The exhibition closes at 11pm. No visitors will be admitted from 10.50pm.
Holders of a valid entry QR code for the last session (i.e. the session
starting 10.30pm) should ensure sufficient visiting time.

     The LCSD has produced a short video on the points to note.

     For more information of "Art@Harbour 2024", please visit the website for
the latest updates at www.museums.gov.hk/en/web/portal/artatharbour.html.
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